
Acknowledgement from Minister Coveney 

Ref No: DFA-MCO-04024-2021 

Your Ref No: M/Emergency 

 

Dear Mr. McAdam, 

 

On behalf of the Minister for Foreign Affairs and Minister for Defence, Mr. Simon Coveney 

T.D., I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 20 May 2021. 

Your correspondence is receiving attention at the moment.  

Yours sincerely, 

Nora Delaney 

Private Secretary to the Minister for Foreign Affairs 

 


